
PLASTICS VOLUNTEER COORDINATORS REPORT 2016 
 
 
 
During 2016 the plastic recycling through the Magelake collection centre 
has sent 2200kg of film type plastic to Devon Contract Waste who ensure 
none of it goes into landfill.  
 
The local residents who bring their plastic film to the centre should be 
thanked for their contribution. Most of the film they provide is clean and 
acceptable for recycling. Unfortunately we occasionally receive material that 
is neither clean nor suitable for recycling. This is disappointing for our 
volunteers when they find it but fortunately that is not too often.  
 
The compacting machine is now only used every two or three weeks and has 
performed well during the year.  
 
Our grateful thanks go to all our volunteers; Roger Norton, Pam Golding, 
Michael Ewings & Tim Ponting.  


